
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
    
 

 
                   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MOOSE LIVE WIRE 

                                20835 Rutledge Road, Castro Valley, California 94546    510-537-0830 

          Loyal Order of the Moose 1491 & Women of the Moose Chapter 934 “A Family Fraternity” 

                  NEWSLETTER OF THE HAYWARD-CASTRO VALLEY MOOSE LODGE 1491 

NOVEMBER / DECEMBER 2022 

 

Weekly Events & 
Meetings 

 
Always check flyers at the lodge for other special 
events that may pop up.  We are only successful with 
your support. Come on down, bring your family, invite 
a friend.    Hope to See you soon!!!!! 

Mondays 

6:30 - 9:30pm City wide Pool League - Social Quarters 

7:00 - 10:00pm Poker - Game Room 

Tuesdays 

6:30pm Cornhole Main Hall 

Wednesdays 

7:00 - 8:00pm Lodge Meetings 1st & 3rd Wednesdays 

6:30pm Women of the Moose Meetings 2nd Wednesday 

Thursdays 

Game Night in the Social Quarters 

Fridays 

6:00 to 7:30pm Dinner Specials (Dinner available till 

9:30pm) 

7:00pm Poker Game room 

7:30pm Legacy Karaoke with Julie 7:30 till?? 

Saturday  

CHECK CALENDAR FOR EVENTS 

Sunday  

Sunday Football 

 

 

Tom & Jerry Party  

Thursday, December 15th 6PM-8PM 

It’s time for our annual  

Tom & Jerry Party and Potluck.  

 

Be sure to make this festive occasion 

while enjoying a Tom & Jerry, Hot 

Toddy, Spiked Eggnog or even Un-

Spiked Eggnog.  Bring a dish for 

everyone to share.  Signups will be 

available in the social quarters 

You’re invited…  

to attend the Hayward/Castro Valley #934 
College of Regents Chapter Night 

We will be celebrating  
 

New Collegian: 
Fannessia Williams 

 
Red Stole Recipients: 

Bea Soria 
Christine Christ 

When:  Wednesday, November 30, 2022 
Time: 6:30PM 

Where: Hayward Castro Valley Moose Lodge 
20835 Rutledge Road 

Castro Valley, CA 94546 
 

We will enjoy a potluck and game after the 
meeting.  

Please bring a dish to share.  
If you have questions, please contact Higher 

Degree’s Chairman Dina Munday 

http://www.mooseintl.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2014/06/College-of-Regents-colorred.gif
http://www.mooseintl.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2014/06/College-of-Regents-colorred.gif


 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

             
       President     Earl Munday 
       Administrator     Dina Munday 
  

                  LODGE OFFICER  
Jr. Past Governor  Mike Baldwin 
Chaplain        Bonnie Russell 
Jr. Governor        John Meri 
Treasurer         Fannessia Williams 
Trustee         Blaze Haze 
Trustee         John Derose 
Trustee        Anthony Soares 
Sgt. At Arms        Damon Russell 
Inner Guard     David Castro 
Outer Guard      Zach Derose   

 
         STANDING COMMITTEES 
Activities   Dina Munday 
Application Review   Ron Rocha 
Financial Review  Tighe Boyle 
Communications  Teri Castro 
Chapter Activities  Earlene Jensen 
Heart of the Community Karen Clay 
Government Relations Vacant 
Loss Prevention  Jeff McDonald 
Membership  Damon Russell 
Moose Charities  Dina Munday 
Moose Legion  Anthony Waltz 
Ritual    Mo Khan 
        
 

Administrators Message 
 

Can you believe that 2022 is already coming to end.  We are 
done with the sugar high of Halloween and moving right into 
Thanksgiving and the Christmas Season.  So much for my diet…oh 
well there is always January. We have had some great events and 
we have seen some new faces down at the lodge supporting 
these events.  We had our Roaring 20’s Casino Night which was a 
success, and we had some great costumes.  Thank you to Cheryl 
and Robert Walton for all their help pulling this off.  We also had 
a very fun day as the Lodge and Chapter worked together for our 
First Annual Community Trunk or Treat Event.  We had over 50 
children from the community that came and trick or treated out 
in the parking lot and then went inside for crafts games and 
yummy food hosted by the Women of the Moose. We had 7 cars 
and one motorcycle outside decorated with trunks/tour packs 
open to give out candy to all the little ghosts and goblins.  Thank 
you to all who contributed and participated in this awesome 
event. We had many who were interested to hear more about 
what The Moose does, and we were glad to share everything we 
do. Check out the newsletter for exciting events coming in 
November and December and we hope to see you at the lodge. 
 
Thank you, Dina Munday 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

President’s Message 
 

I hope this message finds you all doing well as we start to 
enter the holiday season.  We have had a lot of great events 
down at the lodge and have even more coming. Horse Racing 
is back at the lodge on November 13th the same day is our 
district meeting. We are hoping that since the district meeting 
is at our lodge, we will have the other lodges stay and 
participate in the horse racing.  In November we will be 
having our second annual Friendsgiving Potluck on November 
17th, signups are in the Social Quarters.  December 15th we 
will be having our annual Tom & Jerry Party and Potluck so 
come on down and share a dish and enjoy a complimentary 
Tom & Jerry, Hot Toddy or spiked or not spiked eggnog. 
December 17th Santa will be coming to town for our annual 
Kids Christmas Party. The sign-up sheet is in this newsletter 
and copies are also available in the social quarters.  To end 
the year with a bang we will be celebrating New Year’s Eve at 
the lodge with great food, Dave Badilla to entertain us and 
lots of treats that night. See the flier in the newsletter.  We 
hope to have a great turnout at these events and our other 
weekly activities. Without your participation the lodge cannot 
exist. We our currently over one thousand members so we 
should have no trouble selling out all our events.  We have a 
lot of activities but if there is something else you would like 
to see let us know.  
Thanks, Earl Munday 

 



 

                     
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                     
 

 
 

  
   

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 

 
                                                                  
               
     
  
 
                  
   

 
         
 
     

 

  

 
  

 

                      

 

 

 
Senior Regents Message 

The last two months have been a whirlwind for me and the 
Women of the Moose! 
The Christmas in October meeting was well attended, and we 
raised money for the seniors and children of Mooseheart and 
Moosehaven. 
The “Moose got Talent” show was a blast! However, only 5 of 
the 11 acts who signed up showed up. The audience 
attendance was great and the acts that they saw really 
delivered. We are looking forward to turning up the volume 
on this event for next year! 
Check out the new WOTM bulletin board in the social 
quarters for the latest event details and signup sheets. 
Our bake sale tables continue to be well received on Friday 
nights, so if you can bake, we would love for you to share 
your talents with the rest of us. Just add your name to the 
signup sheet on the new bulletin board! 
Remember our Chapter meetings are the second 
Wednesday of each month, and the committee meetings are 
on the fourth Wednesday of the month. All meetings are at 
6:30. Be sure to bring your ideas! 
Let’s make a mark! 

Thank you, Bonnie Russell 
 

 

Women of the Moose 
BOARD OF OFFICERS AND 

CHAIRMAN 
2022-2023 

 
Sr. Regent   Bonnie Russell 
 
Officers    
Jr. Past Regent  Tammy Ferman 
Treasurer   Tina ‘Renee’ Belk 
Secretary   Earlene Jensen 
 
Chairman 
Guide    Patty Castro   
Membership    Fannessia Williams 
Mooseheart/Moosehaven Beatriz Soria 
Higher Degrees  Dina Munday 
Fraternal Activities  Corrina Pedersen 
Audit Chairman                  Karen Meisenheimer 
  
 

 

 

Last Thursday of the 

month 

Registration starts at 

6:30. 

Games start at 7:00.  

$5.00 entry fee 

 

Lots of fun 

Meet new ladies 

Every Friday night  

Sponsored by the 

WOTM 

Only $2.00 per 

dessert 

Please support  



VETERANS’ DAY CELEBRATION 
 

 
 

NOVEMBER 11, 2022 
HAYWARD/CASTRO VALLEY MOOSE LODGE 1491 

Come join the fun and help the Moose Lodge celebrate all our Veterans 

 

The events for the evening: 

7:00pm 

**VFW POST 9601 Honor & Color Guard ceremonial presentation. 

**Buddy Poppies available for those who’d like to donate to the VFW relief fund. 

7:30-11:00pm 

**Karaoke Fun and Patriotic songs 

@ 8:00pm 

**Raffle drawings, 2 Gift Baskets, (content value of $275 each) 

Raffle tickets will be available to purchase @ $5 each, between 10/1 to 11/11 

All proceeds of raffle ticket will be presented to the VFW for their relief fund 

50/50 RAFFLE 

**Tickets on sale from 5-8:30pm. $1.00 each. 

Drawing at 8:45pm. Must be present to win. 

********************************************************************************* 

MOOSE LEGION NEWS 
We will start accepting application in January for the Alcosta 70 Director.  Looking forward to seeing new 
people serving on the Board of Directors. If you are interested in serving, please contact one of the current 
Directors. 
 
We also have other open board positions. Fraternal Director, Financial Director, Chaplain, and Vice-President. 
The only requirements for these positions are you must be a member for 6 months in good standing. If you are 
elected, you will have to attend MLEC (Moose Legion Education Class) with 60 days of May 1st. Alacosta will pay 
for the class and let you know where it is at. For the position of President, you have had to serve on the Board 
of Directors for at least one (1) term. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at anthonypwaltz@gmail.com or by phone 
or text at 360-500-1969. 
 
 



 

                    

                                                                                                     



 



 

                     

 
 
 
 

NEW MEMBERS 
Did you just join? WELCOME! 

 

Please attend the 

New Orientation 
Start time: 6:30 

Location: Main Hall 
November 17th 
December 9th 
January 20th 
February 17th 
March 10th  
April 14th 

 
 

 
 

COME DOWN 

AND PLAY SOME 

CORNHOLE 

COMPETITION.  

EVERY TUESDAY 

6:30 MAIN HALL 

$5.00 ENTRANCE 

FEE 
 

Who wants to DANCE? 
 

FRIDAY 

NOVEMBER 4th 

7:00pm 
 

LINE DANCING 

CLASS 
 

Come on down to the Lodge 

and learn how to line dance. 
 

Our Senior Regent 

Bonnie Russell 

Will be teaching the class. 
Watch calendar for more Friday 

classes to be scheduled 



 

 

KIDS HOLIDAY PARTY 
Bring the kids to the Moose Lodge Holiday party. 

DECEMBER 17TH 

BREAKFAST served at 9:00am 

SANTA arrives at 10:00am 

Be sure to fill out a gift request form. Forms due by December 5. 

Forms are located in the lobby next to  

SANTAS MAILBOX 

Name:_____________________ Gender: __________ 

Age: ________ Interests: ___________________ 

Name:_____________________ Gender: __________ 

Age: ________ Interests: ___________________ 



 

                    

 
 
 



                      
 

 



 

                    

 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 

Event space 
 

Looking for a great 

place to have a 

private party? 

The banquet room is 

available to rent. 

Please call the office 

to check availability 

 

NEWLETTER 
We would love to get your event in the 

newsletter. We print every 2 months. 

Please contact 

 

Teri Castro 

Blossom01b@aol.com 

510-828-0313 

AVERTISEMENT 
 

Have a business? 
Want to advertise? 

Invite Moose members? 
Coupon give a way? 

Discounts? 
 

We can advertise for you. 
 

Business card $50 
¼ page $100 
½ page $150 

Full page $200 
 

Call the lodge for further details 
510-537-0830 

 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 

Do you have a special talent? 

Can you make something? 

Repair something? 

Adjust something? 

Bake something? 

Crafty? 
 

If any of that sounds like you??? 

We need you!  
 

The lodge is always looking for 

wonderful volunteers to add their 

own talents to. 

 

Please contact the office at 

510-537-0830 

mailto:Blossom01b@aol.com

